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Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution   
Budget  
Wednesday Evening 6/11 (VBS) 

145 
305 

$14,107.42 
$17,240.00  

N/A 

 

 

 

Office telephone number: (940) 692-0032 (during regular office hours) 
 
 

 

Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org   
(Please use for urgent need or prayer request outside of listed office hours.) 
 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter)  
 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 
 
 

 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view at:  
 

 https://www.youtube.com/@FaithVillageChurch/streams      

Or you can open your phone camera to scan the QR code 
which will direct you to Linktree. Tap the yellow 
Linktr.ee icon, or visit:..linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch   
This gives you access to the FV Website, FV YouTube 
Channel, FV Facebook Page, and the online giving 
platform. 

  Record for June 8 
 

  

Sermon: “An Example of a Godly Father ” 
Luke 15:11-32  

    

 

 

B e i n g   
The  
Church 

                          June 15, 2025     Volume 21, Number 25                                                       

 

Ministers 
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family- (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth- (580) 770-1723 
Noah Fitzgerald,  Youth Intern for Summer of 2025 

Elder In Charge for the week of:  
 June 15 - Larry Scott/ June 22 - Ron Fox      

Ron Fox: (940) 636-2406 
Scott Hollars: (940) 636-0948 
Ken Keiser: (940) 923-2117 
Rock Marker: (806) 205-0798 

Rob Moore: (940) 447-0653 
Jeremy Prather: (662) 415-4415 
Lawrence Robinson: (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott: (940) 631-4181  

Elders 

The Example of a Godly Father  

1. The father opens his ________________.  

2. The father opens his ________________.  

3. The father opens his ________________.  

 

 

Join us for part 2 at 6:00 pm! 

Office hours 
Monday - Thursday: 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         

Friday:  9 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
Except when closed for holidays or bad weather. 

https://linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch


 

Information as of cutoff time of printing: 12:00 pm, Thursday 
 

Under Hospice Care 
-Mary Nabors: Brookdale Sikes Lake, (Hospice care / memory unit) 
 

Nursing, Rehab Healthcare Facilities, and Hospitals 
-Claudia Mink, Electra Healthcare Center, 28 
 

Prayer Request 
-Mickey Green was not able to have his surgery which was scheduled 
for June 10th. He is in a lot of pain and requests our prayers.  
 

Continue to pray for the following: 
Mr. Albers (Mandy Albers husband), Marilyn Barron, Melissa (Swinford) 
Bates, Dana Bettinger, Julie Bishop, Shara Brown, Angela Douglas, 
Jena Fleming, Elaine Jenkins, Palmer Jenkins, Claudia Mink, Connie 
Mink, Carole Patnode, Francis Pearce, Oleta Rice, those who are 
care givers and those who are grieving over the loss of loved ones, 
and those in nursing home or long term care facilities. 
 

Thanks, and Gratitude 
To Faith Village, I want to thank the church for the Bible, and I also want to 
thank everyone for the gifts I received for graduation.  
DeeAnna Escobedo 
 

A Loss in Our Church Family & Sympathy 
Our sweet sister in Christ, Wynetta Weston, passed away on June 7. We 
extend our deepest sympathy to Monty and Deena Brown in their loss. 
A funeral service was held Wednesday, June 11, here at FV officiated 
by Chris Swinford. Burial followed at Burkburnett Memorial Cemetery. 
Please keep the family in your prayers. 
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The Village Youth (FVYM) Upcoming Events (7th-12th grade) 

-QMCC Camp - Waugh Week: June 29th –July 4th.  

-QMCC packing list is now available on the Youth Center Welcome Desk! 

-Canoe Trip: July 11-12! Go to: linktr.ee/fvym to sign up now. The 

deadline is July 6th! 

Sunday Morning Schedule and Updates:  
9:00 am 
  -Auditorium: “Journey through Genesis,” Chris Swinford  
  -FC1: (18-30-year-olds): “Acts of Worship,” Robert Davis  
  -FC3: “Hebrews 11, Unlikely Heroes” Ian Fox, Frank Padgett, 
and Mark Smith  
 

10:00 am 
  -Nursery (birth - 24 months): Attendants will be available  
 

  -Children (pre-k -5th grade) Bible lessons in the Red Room will 
pause for the summer beginning today. The lessons will resume with 
the new school year in August. 
 

Sunday Afternoon/Evening Worship & Activities 
Today: 6 pm Evening Worship - “An Example of a Godly Father ” Pt. 2 
  -June 22: Fellowship Families   
  -June 29: 5th Sunday  
 

Tuesday 
  -Men’s Bible Study: 6:30 pm, every Tuesday, in the Family Center  
 

Wednesday:  
  -6:30 pm: Children's classes: See the class schedule listed  
                    Summer Series resumes - June 18 Kent Marcum / June 25   
                   Scotte Clark 
 

Saturday:  
   -Team Sew’s Sewing Saturday: 10:00 am, June 21, in the Family Center  

A prayer quilt has been hung for John Beer. Please support John in your 
prayers as he recovers and heals from surgery and to fight cancer. Drop by 
to tie a knot in the ribbons attached to his quilt representing your prayer. 
The quilt is hung beside the Team Sew door across from the elevator. 
Also stop by the Prayer Room to the right and write out a note of 
encouragement, prayer, or scripture on the cards provided for him to 
keep and reflect upon. 

 

Oh BOY! 
 

You are invited to attend a  
Diaper / gift card shower  
for baby Hestan Nat Fleming. 
Sunday, June 22nd, 2:00 pm in the Parlor 
Nat’s parents are Chad and Kayla Fleming 

FV VBS 2025 

 

Your name  
and address 
 
                                              Campers Name 
                                              c/o QMCC, 14696 N. 2080 Rd. 
                                              Lone Wolf, OK 73655 

To send cards to the QMCC campers: Mail early to:  

QMCC Jr Week mail by Friday, June 20 
QMCC Teen Session mail by Friday, June 27 

FVYM IMPACT Houston: The missionary work with inner city kids 
begins today and ends Thursday. Pray for safety and success! 

Prayer Warrior Notifications by Email 
If you would like to be added to the Prayer Warriors email prayer list  
to receive prayer requests, funeral, and other church information, 
please contact the office. 
(Contact information is located at the back of this newsletter.) 

Thank you to everyone who contributed, 
volunteered, and participated to make the 
FV 2025 Vacation Bible School a success!   


